
Dear Parents/Guardians of Sixth Grade Students: 

     The sixth grade students of Jefferson Township 

Middle School cordially invite you to our Civil 

Liberties “Hall of Fame” research presentations on 

Friday, April 12th, in the Media Center during your 

child’s regularly scheduled Language Arts class. 

Please note the specific time of your child’s 

presentation below.  

     Sixth graders were recently given an assignment to research an influential person 

who contributed to the social reform of civil liberties and the Civil Rights 

Movement during the 19th and 20th centuries, both for the minority races and gender 

equality. Students cooperatively and independently conducted research on this 

person and created a trifold project which includes an informative essay, a timeline, 

and related images. Students will act as experts about their assigned person during 

our “Hall of Fame” presentations and show their knowledge by responding to pre-

arranged questions. 

The students will be running continuous presentations around the Media 

Center for the full half hour block listed below. We ask that attendees plan to arrive 

no earlier than the scheduled start time, so as not to cause overcrowding in the 

previous class.   Friday, April 12th will be an “A” day. 

Pd. 2 - Core 1/A: 8:40 AM -9:10 AM   Pd. 4 - Core 2/D: 10:20 AM-10:50 AM  

Pd. 6- Core 3/C: 12:00 PM - 12:30 PM          Pd. 8 - Core 4/B: 1:35 PM - 2:00 PM

      

We hope you can share this special experience with us.   

                                                  Sincerely, 

Ms. Gundersen, Ms. Papaianni, Mrs. Trapani,  

Mr. Gage, Mrs. Patalive, Ms. Hoertel & Mrs. 

Kreisinger 


